
My name is Will Kuhns.  I own a home at 1996 Marshall Avenue, and I am calling about the development 
proposed for 2069 Marshall Avenue.  I support the building of apartment buildings in this neighborhood 
and any neighborhood in Saint Paul in order to provide housing for our neighbors and community 
members as well as control home and apartment prices in the Cities.  It is the only way to provide 
enough housing for everyone that wants to live here, and for the good of the community, I hope you go 
forward with the proposal and put up more apartments when available in this neighborhood and others.  
Thank you.  Bye.  
 
From: "Kuhns William J" <+16514021120>  
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 6:08 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (43 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from "Kuhns William J". 

 

tel:+16514021120

